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Memorandum 

 
To:  Diocesan Pro-Life Directors; Diocesan Marriage and Family Life Directors and 

NFP Coordinators; Diocesan Social Justice Directors; Diocesan Directors of 
Evangelization and Catechesis; Diocesan Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
Directors; State Catholic Conference Directors 

 
From:  Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities; Secretariat of Laity, Marriage, Family Life and 

Youth; Department of Justice, Peace and Human Development; Secretariat of 
Evangelization and Catechesis; Ad Hoc Committee for Religious Liberty  

 
Date:  November 10, 2014 
 
Re:  Christ the King Materials – November 23, 2014 
  
The Conference has prepared materials that may be useful for educating the faithful about the 
Solemnity of Christ the King, which will take place on November 23, 2014, and its connection to 
religious liberty.  The materials listed below may be distributed to parishes for their use: 

1. Homily Background Helpers and Prayers of the Faithful (please do not post online) 

2. Christ the King One-Pager (English) 

3. Cristo Rey One-Pager (Spanish) 

Thank you for all that you do.  Viva Cristo Rey! 
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